
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEDIA/PHOTO ADVISORY 
 

Enbridge Gas to announce support for Wasaga Beach Fire Department  
 
WASAGA BEACH, ON, January 13, 2023 – On January 17, 2023, Enbridge Gas Inc. 
will make an announcement with the Wasaga Beach Fire Department and the Fire 
Marshal’s Public Fire Safety Council regarding home safety and the prevention of fire 
and carbon monoxide-related deaths. 
 
In attendance will be Fire Chief Craig William, Mayor Brian Smith, Caitlin Bettiol, GTA 
West Region Operations Advisor, Enbridge Gas Inc. and Randy Narine, Board of 
Directors, Fire Marshal’s Public Fire Safety Council.  
 
Media are invited to attend. 
 
Date:  Tuesday, January 17, 2023  
Time:  10 a.m. 
Location: Wasaga Beach Fire Station 1 
  966 River Road West 
  Wasaga Beach, ON L9Z 2K7 
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Fire Chief Craig Williams, Wasaga Beach Fire Department 
Tel: 705-429-5281  
Email: Firechief@wasagabeach.com  
 
Kathy Ash, Fire Marshal’s Public Fire Safety Council 
Tel: 1-866-379-6668 ext. 105 
Email: kathy.ash@firesafetycouncil.com 
 
Enbridge Gas Inc. Media 
Email: enbridgegasmedia@enbridge.com 
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